
 

 

DUE TO UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES, 

THE JUVENILE LAW SECTION OF THE 

HOUSTON BAR ASSOCIATION HAS DECIDED 

TO RESCHEDULE THE 9TH ANNUAL: 

ADJUSTING THE BAR: THE DEFINITIVE AD 

LITEM SEMINAR IN DFPS CASES. 

ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR MAY 3RD AND 

4TH, IT WILL BE RESCHEDULED FOR AN 

UPCOMING DATE IN THE FALL OF 2019.  

WE ARE SORRY FOR THIS INCONVENIENCE 

AND LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR 

ATTENDANCE THIS FALL. 


